Letter No. 59

From: Susann Walker-Perry <perrysw@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 10, 2012 2:19 PM

To: RoseBowINFLComments

Subject: I am AGAINST the temporary use of the Rose Bowl by NFL & changing Pasadena's

Municipal Code to increase large events to 25 per year

| am against the temporary use of the Rose Bowl by the NFL and changing the Pasedena Municipal Code to
increase the 12 events to 25 events that would general more that 20,000 attendees. The Rose Bowl currently
holds approximately 12 events per year that each generate more than 20,000 attendees, primarily on
weekends. 12 events is enough. The Pasadena Municipal Code limits such event to no more than 12 per
year. The proposed project would amend the Municipal Code, Chapter 3.32, to temporarily increase the limit
for large events up to 25 per year.

Please do not increase the 12 events to 25 events.
Regards,

Susann Walker-Perry
550 Woodland Road, Pasadena, CA 91106
(626)394-1068 cell or
(626)405-0076 home
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3.0 Responses to Comments

Letter No. 59: Susann Walker Perry

Susann Walker Perry
550 Woodland Road
Pasadena, CA 91106
September 10, 2012

Response 59-1

The comment concerns the overall merits of the proposed project. The comment will be included as part

of the record and made available to the decision makers prior to a final decision on the proposed project.
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